
 

 

26th of April, 2022 

 

Dr. Vitaly Chernoivanenko 

President of the Ukrainian Association for Jewish Studies 

 

To show our solidarity and support for your struggles defending your families 

and country from Russian aggression EAIS, following the decision of the 

European Association for Jewish Studies, the Executive Board of the EAIS decided 

to announce a temporary membership waiver for scholars based in Ukraine. 

Scholars representing Ukrainian universities and based in Ukraine who hold a 

PhD or are PhD students and are engaged in research of Israel will be entitled to 

a three-year membership waiver (2022, 2023, 2024) after successful application 

submitted until 31 August 2022. Ukrainian Israel Studies scholars who have left 

Ukraine since the war began may also be entitled to a membership fee waiver 

depending on their circumstances. For more information, please contact the 

EAIS before the deadline (info@israelstudies.eu). 

 

On behalf of the EASI Executive Board  

Joanna Dyduch  
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